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Tennis for Everyone!!!!  

ATA launched a tennis program for persons with special needs in Anguilla.  
 
The Anguilla Tennis Academy (ATA) and the Arijah Childrenõs Foundation have enjoyed a strong partnership 
over the last few years. In an effort to build on this partnership, the ATA has started a new initiative to imple-
ment a year-round, comprehensive Wheelchair Tennis Program to provide persons with special needs an oppor-
tunity to play and grow in the sport of tennis. Wheelchair Tennis has been in existence for more than 40 years 
worldwide. It is one of the most dynamic and exciting sports at the Paralympic Games. It also has a professional 
circuit overseen by the International Tennis Federation.  
 
The program was launched on Saturday, December 3rd 2016 at 9:00am at the ATA. Initially, the free classes will 
continue every Saturday at 9:00am for a period of six months. Mr. Mitchelle Lake and his team hope to garner 
the necessary funding to secure wheelchairs and equipment for the participants and to upgrade the facility with 
the necessary amenities including wheelchair ramps to accommodate the players. It is also the hope of the ATA 
that players from Anguilla will eventually compete in wheelchair tennis tournaments and look forward to the 
possibility of hosting such tournaments at the ATA in the future. The rules of wheelchair tennis and able-bodied 
tennis are the same, except for one rule; wheelchair tennis players get two bounces.  
 
Renuka Harrigan, Founder of the Arijah Children's Foundation commented, "We are excited that the Anguilla 
Tennis Academy is growing its vision to include tennis instruction for children with special needs and one day 
bring wheelchair tennis to Anguilla. The ATA currently hosts our annual LOVE Tennis Tournament in February 
to show their love by assisting us in raising funds which can be used to provide services to help children with 
special needs to develop their potential. We are grateful to the Anguilla Tennis Academy for embracing our vi-
sion of including children with special needs in all community activities and for their continued support year after 
year" 

 

CEO and Founder Mr. Mitchelle Lake with Mrs. Renuka 
Harrigan, parents and participants. 

  

Coach Vallan teaching swing technique to Wheel Chair Tennis 

Program participant. 
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We at the ATA are so happy to partner with the Arijah Children's Foundation to provide tennis service to every-

one. We value all of our players and welcome those with special needs to benefit from this awesome sport. We at 

the ATA aim to deliver high quality tennis instruction and we intend to include all persons to benefit from this 

sport. 

Coaches playing tennis with children with Special Needs on court at the ATA. 

 

2016 Christmas Challenge  

On December 17th 2016 the ATA hosted the annual Christmas Challenge Tournament. This tournament includ-

ed a Juniors category and an adult category. It was another successful and exciting event.  The results were as 

follows: 

Menõs Singles FinalsñDenny Derrick won 6-1 & 6-2 to Jon-Paul Walden 

Boyõs 18 & Under FinalñRodrigo Vazquez Chairez won 6-1 & 6-1 to Jovial Barry 

Girlõs 18 & Under FinalsñNandi Edwards won 6-1 & 6-2 to Angela Guinto 

Boyõs 14 & Under FinalsñBenajah Harrigan won 2-0 (win by ret.) to Kadmiel Porter 

Girlõs 14 & Under FinalsñLouis Guinto won 8-1 to Rhonica Connor 

Boyõs 10 & Under FinalsñKieron Edwards won 4-3 to Cheddie Leveret-Richardson 

Sites and scenes from the ATA 2016 Christmas Challenge Award ceremony. 
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2017 Love Tennis Tournament  
 

On Saturday, February 11th 2017, the annual Love Tournament was held at the Anguilla Tennis Academy, for 
the benefit of the Arijah Children's Foundation. We are also very pleased to continue with our "Tennis for Eve-
ryone" program and see the players have an amazing time as they participate in this sport.  
 
#AdvantageATA 

 

CEO & Founder of the Anguilla Tennis Academy, Mr. Mitchelle Lake & Founder & CEO of the Arijah Childrenõs Founda-

tion, Mrs. Renuka Harrigan. 

Menõs Pro Am Tournament 

On Friday, March 10th 2017, the Anguilla Tennis Academy hosted the Menõs Pro Am event, where Mathias Co-
curon & Denny Derrick came out victorious. The finalists were Sebastian Rogers & Rodrigo Vazquez Chairez. 
 

We would like to extend our appreciation to all participants, as well as all persons who came out and supported 
the event. The Anguilla Tennis Academy looks forward to hosting many more tournaments of this nature and 
will be organizing a Mixed Doubles Pro Am Tournament, in the upcoming month of May. 
 

Robert Cox Clinic ð Spring Camp  
 

During the week of March 20thñMarch 24th  2017,  we held our Annual Spring Camp conducted by Coach Rob-

ert Cox . Our players experienced exceptional coaching instruction from Coach Cox assisted by our local coach-

es. Mr. Cox served as the head menõs coach of Arkansas University for 26 years.  During his tenure he coached 

four players to the number one ranking position in the nation and developed 13 All Americans at the University 

of Arkansas.  Mr. Robert Cox was awarded the prestigious honor of being inducted into the Tyler Jr. College 

Hall of Fame in 2006 and then inducted into the University of Arkansas Hall of Fame in 2014.     
 

A hearty thank you to all who participated to make the camp a success once again. 

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/advantageata?source=feed_text&story_id=10154571231378579
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Article by Mr. Chris Ryall  

TENNIS ANYONE?  

òOn a trip to Anguilla I met a very inspiring man who has devoted his adult life to helping children in his com-

munity reach both educational and life goals. 

 

Mitch Lake, founder and president of the Anguilla Tennis Academy brings an infectious passion to his 

cause.  He provides a world-class facility for kids of families who couldnõt dream or afford of buying a tennis 

racquet or having post-secondary education for their kids.   

 

Some may say tennis is an elitist sport and what good does having kids from financially poor families learn ten-

nis. òIõm using tennis as a vehicle to empower children and develop the total child,ó Lake  responds.   He adds, 

òThis is to boost morale of the children and of the country.ó 

Itõs not just about tennis.   Lake provides both a facility and atmosphere of support not just for kids to play ten-

nis but more importantly be caring and educated members of society.  For some of the kids the parents canõt 

  

  

Coach Robert Cox along with ATA coaches and kids at the Spring Camp- Robert Cox Clinic. 

http://www.anguillatennis.com/

